
Bennink, Bob F I L E 

From: Finley, Ed 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 2:24 PM . v c .H^^Oflfce 
To: 'Richard Fireman' ' ^Commissibn 
Cc: Bennink, Bob 
Subject: RE: Testifying on Tues, DOCKET NO. E-7, SUB 819 

Thank you, Dr. Fireman. Although this hearing is primarily for expert witnesses, we will permit limited public testimony 
during the hearing. I would encourage those public witnesses who wish to testify to be brief and avoid repetition. 
Selection of spokesmen for particular points of view would be helpful. 

From: Richard Fireman rmailto:firepeople@main.nc.us1 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 2:19 PM 
To: Finley, Ed 
Subject: Testifying on Tues, DOCKET NO. E-7, SUB 819 

Chairman Finely 

I plan to attend the NCUC hearing on Tues., March 15th, DOCKET NO. E-7, SUB 819, on Duke Energy's request for funding 
for the Lee nuclear power plant. 
I will be traveling from Mars Hill, and will be at the hearing by 9 am in order to testify as a public witness before the 
evidentiary hearing. 

Respectfully, 

Richard Fireman. M.D. 
Public Policy Coordinator, North Carolina Interfaith Power & Light 
NC IPL is a program of the NC Council of Churches 

(828) 645-0469 
firepeoplefSimain.nc.us 

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 
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